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BY EMAIL  
 
 
October 24, 2019 
 
Sally Blackwell 
Vice President, Regulatory Compliance & Asset Management 
Burlington Hydro Inc. 
1340 Brant Street 
Burlington, Ontario L7R 3Z7 
sblackwell@burlingtonhydro.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Blackwell: 
 
Re: Burlington Hydro Inc. – Application for 2020 Rates 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0023 
  
 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated October 15, 
2019, the OEB has completed its preliminary review of your 2020 Price Cap IR 
application and will now commence the processing of your application. The next steps 
will be communicated in due course. 
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Jerry Wang at 
Jerry.Wang@oeb.ca or at 416-440-7637. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-
6273. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
 

mailto:Jerry.Wang@oeb.ca

